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18 February, 1988

Tom Schroeder

Senior Regional Geologist

Ministry of Energy, Mines and Petroleum Resources
B.C.Geological Survey

159-800 Hornby Street

Vancouver, B.C.

V6Z 2C5

Dear Tom:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 26 January, 1988 and to
confirm that we will be ready for the September SEG tour. We are in the
process of revising the 1984 geological paper for this occasion--we thought it
was about time that we came out with an updated version. I may get in touch
with you later on regarding a few queries about the setup of the paper.

Anyway, when you get any additional information on this tour, please pass

it on. So long for now, see you in September (or before then if you get up
this way).

Yours truly,

J. Cyr
Mine Geologist
Equity Silver Mines Limited

oG No:MAR 18 1988 van 3
ACTION:

YT
Lo

“HLE NO: SC G




